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Oregon concealed carry license holders have a record of being some of the safest 

and most responsible citizens of the state.  Has this really been a problem, or are we 

just out witch hunting for more people to depose of their rights. 94 percent of mass 

shootings happen in weapons free zones. This means you have a greater chance of 

being assaulted in a place where it is illegal to carry a permitted firearm.  Do the 

sensible thing and trespass this bill.  

Thank you, 

Ryan Cook 


